
Fritwell School Newsletter
Spring Term  1          Friday 14th February

Dear Parents and Carers,

A few important notes for you before we break up for half term.

Parent evenings – date change
These will now be held on Tuesday 1st April and Thursday 3rd April. 
This will allow us time to analyse the latest assessments and give you 
the most up-to-date information on your child’s attainment and 
progress. New appointment slots are now available.

Nurture and Behaviour policy
After half term we will be launching a new nurture and behaviour
policy. We have been trialling aspects of the ‘mend it’ approach and 
the children are now familiar with thinking about how their actions 
can have positive and negative ripples. The policy is bespoke to 
Fritwell in that brings together our vision, values, Fritwell footsteps, 
family links, circle time work, and many other features that make our 
school unique. Attached is a copy of the policy, and we would 
welcome any parent comments through the summer term, so any 
fine tuning can be made ready for the next academic year.

Reading Records
Please continue reading with your children and completing the 
reading records over half term.

We wish you a peaceful and healthy half-term.

Jon Jeffries & Jo Ejiogu





Fresh Start World Book Day 
Theme Lunch



This week at The Well



Dates for your diary

February
Friday 14th – End of Term
Monday 24th - Spring term 2 begins
Wednesday 26th – Space Dome - EYFS

March
Thursday 6th -Oxford castle trip - Stingrays

Monday 11th – Monday 17th – Scholastic book fair
Wednesday 5th – World Book Day 
Friday 21st – Coming relief – Wear red
Wednesday 26th – Explorer dome visit to school

– Science Enrichment
Saturday 29th – FoFs Easter Event
April
Tuesday 1st & Thursday 3rd – Parents evening
Friday 4th – Last day of term finish at 1.15pm

Term 4
Forest School moves to Friday mornings EYFS 

Brass lessons – Year 5/6 Fridays at 9.30
Music for schools lessons Monday AM


